
TITLE IX PREGNANCY RESOURCE

The University of Arizona is committed to creating and maintaining an environment free from 
discrimination. Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972 protects individuals from discrimination 
based on sex in any educational program or activity operated by recipients of federal financial 
assistance. 

As required by Title IX, the University of Arizona does not discriminate based on sex in its educational 
programs or activities, including in admission and employment. Under Title IX sex discrimination includes 
discrimination on the basis of: sex stereotypes; sex characteristics; sexual orientation; gender identity; 
pregnancy or related conditions, including a student’s current, potential, or past pregnancy or related 
conditions. 

The Title IX Coordinator can coordinate specific actions to prevent sex discrimination and ensure a 
student’s equal access to the University’s educational program and activities.

The University of Arizona Title IX Coordinator may be contacted at titleix@arizona.edu.

A current version of this resource, as well as additional information, is available on the Office of Institutional Equity website, 
equity.arizona.edu

The University of Arizona Global Campus (UAGC) is committed to creating and maintaining an 
environment free from discrimination. Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972 protects 
individuals from discrimination based on sex in any educational program or activity operated by 
recipients of federal financial assistance. 

As required by Title IX, UAGC does not discriminate based on sex in its educational programs 
or activities, including in admission and employment. Under Title IX sex discrimination includes 
discrimination on the basis of: sex stereotypes; sex characteristics; sexual orientation; gender identity; 
pregnancy or related conditions, including a student’s current, potential, or past pregnancy or related 
conditions. 

The UAGC Title IX Coordinator can coordinate specific actions to prevent sex discrimination and ensure 
a student’s equal access to UAGC’s educational program and activities.

The UAGC Title IX Coordinator may be contacted at titleix@uagc.edu.
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